
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Spring Term – 19/01/18 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been doing a lot of tests!  We have been focusing on our arithmetic 
skills during our Morning Work.  We have also linked Maths to Geography by drawing 
graphs that show extreme temperatures on Earth.   
English 
We have been writing draft paragraphs to create an information leaflet about the 
fictional planet “Pandora”.  We have been trying to write using scientific language.   

Across the Curriculum 
In Art the children have created some amazing pastel drawings of our solar system.  
They have also been researching scientific questions.  This art work and the children’s 
findings will soon be on display in the corridor outside our classroom; please feel free 
to pop in and see it!  Also in Science we have been out on the playground and created 
a scale model of the solar system using fruit! 

Next Week... 
 

Maths 
 
We will be looking at measurement, 
ratio and proportion.  
 
English  
 
We will be completing our final drafts 
of our information leaflets about the 
imaginary planet ‘Pandora’.  

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 
 TONIGHT!! - PTFA Family Quiz night 6pm @ St Bernard’s club.  £1 entry per team. We hope to see you there! 
 Wednesday 24th January @ 6pm – Borwick Hall meeting for parents in school. It is extremely important 

that somebody attends this meeting if your child is coming on the residential trip. Please be prepared to 
fill out medical forms on the evening. You will be able to find out all the relevant information and ask any 
questions you may have. Thank you once again for your continued support.      

 Wednesday 7th February – Friday 9th February – Borwick Hall residential trip. 
 Wednesday 21st February @ 6pm – Y6 Parents’ SATs meeting in school.  As you are aware, Year 6 is a very 

important time in your child’s education. I am holding a meeting for parents to explain the expectations and 
procedures for SATs in May 2018.  This meeting will also give you a chance to ask any questions you may 
have. I really hope to see many of you there.   

 w/b 14th May SATs week for Year 6  
Don’t Forget 

 Homework is to be returned to school on a MONDAY please! I would greatly appreciate it if you could 
support your child at home with their homework – any problems then please let me know!   

 A new project has been sent home this week.  This is due back on Monday 5th March.   
**Our Ethos group will be holding a cake sale at playtime next Thursday 25th January.  Cakes will be 50p each 
and all proceeds will go to Christian Aid.  We would greatly appreciate any donations of cakes on the morning 
of the 25th.  Thank-you.   
 Special News! 

 
Curriculum Certificate – Stephen 

  
Christian Value – Hope – Brenda 

 
Writer of the Week - Finnlay 

 



 

 


